PGRR Comments

	PGRR Number
	099
	PGRR Title
	Revise GIM Process to Ensure Compliance with the Lone Star Infrastructure Protection Act


	Date
	January 14, 2022


	Submitter’s Information

	Name
	Martha Henson on behalf of the Protocol Revision Subcommittee (PRS)

	E-mail Address
	martha.henson@oncor.com

	Company
	Oncor Electric Delivery

	Phone Number
	214-536-9004

	Cell Number
	

	Market Segment
	Not applicable


	Comments


On January 13, 2022, PRS voted unanimously via roll call to endorse the Reliability and Operations Subcommittee (ROS) recommended priority of 2022 and rank of 310 for Planning Guide Revision Request (PGRR) 099.  All Market Segments participated in the vote.  
	Revised Cover Page Language


None
	Proposed Guide Language Revision


None
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